

Information and Communication Technology for All Club (ICT for All Club)

P.O. Box 2, Ratchatewi, Bangkok, 10401 THAILAND

April 22, 2013

H.E. Mr. GUAN Mu Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary The Embassy of the People's Republic of China 57 Rachadapisake Road, Dindaeng, Bangkok 10400

Dear Mr. GUAN Mu Ambassador:

On behalf of the Information and Communication Technology for All Club, we are deeply saddened by the news of the impact of the powerful earthquake that shook China's Sichuan province, on Saturday morning, April 20, 2013. Please extend our heartfelt condolences to those who have experienced losses, as well as to their loved ones, who have endured unexpected hardship.

We cannot imagine the pain of losing families, many other things and uncountable matters. Please accept my condolence to the people in China. We do hope your country will be recovered from this tragic natural disaster as soon as possible and please know Chinese people are not alone during these difficult days.

Our thoughts are with you.

Yours sincerely,

Thossaphol NORATUS

President of the ICT for All Club, Thailand